_____________________________________________
From: Sean Gregory 
Sent: 29 July 2013 16:34
To: Laura Bailey
Cc: Louise Wright
Subject: 13/00321/OUT - Land including OS7400, 5257, 4976, 2661 and 5257 South of Saltway adj to Bloxham Road, Banbury

Laura, 

I've reviewed the Chapter B.5 of the Wardell Armstrong Environmental Statement report (reference WM10671-001, dated March 2013) submitted with this application. The impact on air quality from the operational stages of this development has been assessed in line with current guidance. It has concluded that there will be negligible impact on air quality at four of six modelled receptors, a slight beneficial impact on one receptor due to the changes to Bloxham Road, and a slight adverse affect at the Bloxham Road / Oxford Road junction, where we have undertaken a detailed assessment into air quality.  

This assessment has not recommended any mitigation measures and we do not currently have any standard agreed mitigation measures we would apply to a develop to improve air quality.

I trust this is satisfactory for your requirements,

Best regards, 

Sean

Sean Gregory 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Public Protection and Development Management

Cherwell District Council 
Ext: 1622 
Direct Dial: 01295 221622 
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

